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  Donald Trump's Top Secret Concession Speech John
Sheirer,2017-03-10 Donald Trump doesn't want you
to read this book. Trump is president.
Unfortunately, that bell can't be unrung. But what
if ... What if, for a very brief period of time,
Donald Trump had actually developed a sliver of
moral decency just before the election? What if he
thought he was going to lose the election? Even
more importantly, what if he thought that he
should lose the election because he realized that
he's a terrible person with no business being
president? What if Donald Trump spent a few days
with an audio recorder making notes for the
concession speech he thought he would have to
deliver on election night? What if those notes
were made public? What would Donald Trump sound
like if he had something resembling a conscience?
Open this book and find out ...
  Great Leaders Have No Rules Kevin
Kruse,2019-04-02 Kevin Kruse knows two things
about leadership that most people do not believe:
First, leadership is a superpower. Second, almost
everything we’ve been taught about leadership is
wrong. In Great Leaders Have No Rules, New York
Times bestselling author and highly successful
entrepreneur Kevin Kruse debunks popular wisdom
with ten contrarian principles for better, faster,
easier leadership. Grounded in solid research and
three decades of entrepreneurial experience, this
book has one purpose: to teach you how to be both
the boss everyone wants to work for and the high
achiever every CEO wants to hire—all without
drama, stress, or endless hours in the office
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Inspired by Kruse's viral article Why Successful
Leaders Don't Have an Open Door Policy, this
contrarian approach to leadership reveals why you
should throw out the rulebook and instead play
favorites, crowd your calendar, tell employees
everything (even salaries), stay out of meetings,
hide your phone, and more. Kruse makes the case
for these principles with engaging real-world
stories and case studies, and shows how to use
this wisdom to buck the trend and become more
effective. He also shares applications beyond the
office—at home, in sales, in sports, and more.
Ultimately, his advice empowers you to focus on
what matters, which is the key to success for you,
your employees, and your company.
  Uncle John's Greatest Know on Earth Bathroom
Reader Bathroom Readers' Institute,2020-09-01
Uncle John is back with another spectacular
show—and it’s right here in front of you! Uncle
John’s Greatest Know on Earth Bathroom Reader is
bursting with the latest oohs and aahs from the
worlds of pop culture, history, sports, and
politics. Dazzling facts, jaw-dropping blunders,
and astounding lists of trivia will make your
visits to the throne room more entertaining than
ever. Articles range in length from a single page
to extended page-turners, so there’s always
something to suit your needs. With Uncle John as
the ringmaster for the 33rd straight edition, this
Bathroom Reader is sure to be a crowd-pleaser!
  Hidden Cameras Joe Plomin,2016-02-21 The
complete and authoritative guide to the use of
hidden cameras to expose abuse or wrongdoing.
Secret filming is no longer the preserve of
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specialists, professional journalists and private
investigators. Drawing on the author's own
experience producing undercover documentaries and
wearing secret cameras, this book explains covert
recording for the general public, including
specific advice on the practicalities of using a
phone or covert camera to record evidence. It
considers the legal and ethical issues and
provides vital information for anyone who may use
or encounter secret filming, including the people
or organisations that might be filmed, regulators,
social workers, local government officials and
anyone who may encounter it in court. It also
looks to the future of covert filming and the
implications of technological advances, such as
drone cameras.
  Nonfiction Sound and Story for Film and Video
Amy DeLouise,Cheryl Ottenritter,2019-09-30 This
book guides nonfiction storytellers in the art of
creatively and strategically using sound to engage
their audience and bring stories to life. Sound is
half of film and video storytelling, and yet its
importance is often overlooked until a post-
production emergency arises. Written by two
experienced creators—one a seasoned nonfiction
producer/director with a background in music, and
one a sound designer who owns a well-regarded mix
studio—this book teaches nonfiction producers,
filmmakers, and branded content creators how to
reimagine their storytelling by improving sound
workflow from field to post. In addition to real-
world examples from the authors’ own experiences,
interviews with and examples from industry
professionals across many genres of nonfiction
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production are included throughout. Written in a
conversational style, the book pinpoints practical
topics and considerations like 360 video and
viewer accessibility. As such, it is a vital point
of reference for all nonfiction filmmakers,
directors, and producers, or anyone wanting to
learn how to improve their storytelling. An
accompanying Companion Website offers listening
exercises, production sound layout diagrams,
templates, and other resources.
  Top Secret Files Stephanie Bearce,2021-09-23
Pirates of the Golden Age had to deal with scurvy,
fight ferocious battles, and eat everything from
monkeys to snakes to sea turtles, but you won't
learn that in your history books! Discover the
truth about Anne Bonny, the Irish woman who was a
true Pirate of the Caribbean, and the secrets of
Blackbeard and the daring pirate Cheng I Sao. Then
learn how to talk like a pirate and make a buried
treasure map for your friends. It's all part of
the true stories from the Top Secret Files:
Pirates and Buried Treasure. Take a look if you
dare, but be careful! Some secrets are meant to
stay hidden . . . Ages 9-12
  Off the Record Ajith Pillai,2014-07-25 `[Ajith?s
book] is the first full account I have seen
between hard covers which is exclusively about a
journalist?s adventures and journeys in the
field... An extraordinary first ?rough draft of
history?, a portrait of India from the 80s to the
present time.? ? Vinod Mehta `Ajith Pillai?s
account of his journalistic odyssey covers the
period of India?s Great Transformation from the
1980s to the present. He does so with incisive wit
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and insight into a breathtaking range of issues.
This ought to be a handbook for all aspiring
journalists, since Pillai is an enemy of
sycophantic corporate ideology and craven
submissiveness to wealth and power which
characterize most of today?s celebritywriters.? ?
Jeremy Seabrook, British author and columnist In a
journalist?s career, the best stories can seldom
be published? Veteran journalist Ajith Pillai?s
colourful career spanning nearly three decades has
taken him from the murky underworld of Bombay to
the icy heights of Kargil; yet, the reports he has
written are only half the story. Now, for the
first time, the `off-the-record? experiences that
never found their way to print are presented in
this witty and engaging memoir. Beginning with a
call from a furious Chota Shakeel, Dawood
Ibrahim?s right-hand man, asking him to retract a
story on `Bhai? or face the consequence, Ajith
takes the reader on a journey that sees him guide
V.S. Naipaul to meet the `boys? from the
underworld; follow the sensuous Silk Smitha around
Bombay on a New Year?s eve; witness the first
shots of Operation Vijay during the Kargil War;
track, along with a colleague, a Brigadier accused
of high treason across the country; stumble upon
embarrassed Congressmen in Kamathipura, Bombay?s
red-light district; discover who was actually
pulling the strings during Vajpayee?s tenure as
PM; and coordinate the coverage of the
multimillion dollar Scorpene submarine scam and
the sensational Radia tapes. Written with Ajith?s
trademark wry humour, these real stories, often
more entertaining than fiction, are a testament to
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a journalist?s life, as well as a comment on the
changing nature of the effervescent Indian media.
  The Ghost Army of World War II Rick
Beyer,Elizabeth Sayles,2023-10-10 “A riveting tale
told through personal accounts and sketches along
the way—ultimately, a story of success against
great odds. I enjoyed it enormously.” —Tom Brokaw
The first book to tell the full story of how a
traveling road show of artists wielding
imagination, paint, and bravado saved thousands of
American lives—now updated with new material. In
the summer of 1944, a handpicked group of young
GIs—artists, designers, architects, and sound
engineers, including such future luminaries as
Bill Blass, Ellsworth Kelly, Arthur Singer, Victor
Dowd, Art Kane, and Jack Masey—landed in France to
conduct a secret mission. From Normandy to the
Rhine, the 1,100 men of the 23rd Headquarters
Special Troops, known as the Ghost Army, conjured
up phony convoys, phantom divisions, and make-
believe headquarters to fool the enemy about the
strength and location of American units. Every
move they made was top secret, and their story was
hushed up for decades after the war's end.
Hundreds of color and black-and-white photographs,
along with maps, official memos, and letters,
accompany Rick Beyer and Elizabeth Sayles’s
meticulous research and interviews with many of
the soldiers, weaving a compelling narrative of
how an unlikely team carried out amazing
battlefield deceptions that saved thousands of
American lives and helped open the way for the
final drive to Germany. The stunning art created
between missions also offers a glimpse of life
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behind the lines during World War II. This updated
edition includes: A new afterword by co-author
Rick Beyer Never-before-seen additional images The
successful campaign to have the unit awarded a
Congressional Gold Medal History and WWII
enthusiasts will find The Ghost Army of World War
II an essential addition to their library.
  The Case to Impeach and Imprison Joe Biden Mike
McCormick,2023-12-19 The Case to Impeach and
Imprison Joe Biden is author Mike McCormick’s
eyewitness account from six years as Joe Biden’s
White House stenographer, traveling with him to
Ukraine and Honduras and many other countries.
During this assignment, he found the vice
president buffoonish and unpresidential.
McCormick, who made national news in April 2023 by
revealing he submitted evidence to the FBI that
would impeach Joe Biden, confirms that he was
interviewed extensively about his knowledge of
Biden’s corruption and evil by investigators from
the House Oversight Committee and the Senate
Homeland Security Governmental Affairs Committee.
McCormick ultimately recognized the crimes that
then-Vice President Biden perpetrated in his
dealings with Ukraine and Honduras only after
receiving a verified copy of the Hunter Biden
Laptop. By cross-referencing materials in the
Hunter Biden Laptop with President Obama’s White
House website and congressional testimony by Joe’s
co-conspirators, plus his own recollections,
McCormick weaves a devastating timeline that
pinpoints Joe Biden as the mastermind of a
kickback scheme with Burisma Holdings that
enriched him and Hunter Biden. Also detailed in
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this book is Joe Biden’s treasonous Alliance for
Prosperity, which funded cartel-affiliated cocaine
smugglers in the Honduran government who were then
under investigation by the DEA with hundreds of
millions of US taxpayer dollars. McCormick
courageously identifies US government officials
who assisted Joe Biden in his evil schemes,
including then president Barack Obama. And
McCormick names the journalists who continue to
cover for the Obama–Biden corruption. Despite all
the evidence, he has not yet been asked to testify
under oath about what he saw. That’s why he’s
written this book.
  Intelligence and Security Informatics Hsinchun
Chen,Reagan Moore,Daniel D. Zeng,John
Leavitt,2004-08-24 The past two years have seen
signi?cant interest and progress made in national
and homeland security research in the areas of
information technologies, orga- zational studies,
and security-related public policy. Like medical
and biological research, which is facing
signi?cant information overload and yet also trem-
dous opportunities for new innovation, the
communities of law enforcement, criminal analysis,
and intelligence are facing the same challenge. As
medical - formatics and bioinformatics have become
major ?elds of study, the science of intelligence
and security informatics is now emerging and
attracting interest from academic researchers in
related ?elds as well as practitioners from both
government agencies and industry. Broadly de?ned,
intelligence and security informatics is the study
of the -
velopmentanduseofadvancedinformationtechnologiesan



10

dsystemsfornational and homeland security related
applications, through an integrated technological,
organizational, and policy based approach. The
First Symposium on Intelligence and Security
Informatics (ISI2003) was held in June 2003 in
Tucson, Arizona. It provided a stimulating
intellectual forum of discussions among previously
d-
paratecommunities:academicresearchersininformation
technologies,computer science, public policy, and
social studies; local, state, and federal law
enfor- ment and intelligence experts; and
information technology industry consultants and
practitioners. Building on the momentum of
ISI2003, we held the Second Symposium on
IntelligenceandSecurityInformatics(ISI2004)inJune2
004inTucson,Arizona.
  The L.A. Theatre Works Audio Docudrama Series
Peter Goodchild,Murray Horowitz,Jonathan
Estrin,Geoffrey Cowan,Leroy Aarons,2020-05-14 A
unique play anthology featuring five gripping
docudramas originally commissioned by L.A. Theatre
Works that each explore pivotal moments in 20th
century U.S history. With ensemble casts and
innovative staging potential these plays are
perfect for theatre companies, schools and
educational groups looking to stage familiar
historical stories in new and original ways. Each
play is accompanied by dramaturgical notes that
help contextualize and analyze both the events
themselves and the dramatic form in which they are
presented. The scripts included are: The Great
Tennessee Monkey Trial by Peter Goodchild The Real
Dr. Strangelove by Peter Goodchild RFK: The
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Journey to Justice by Murray Horwitz and Jonathan
Estrin The Chicago Conspiracy Trial by Peter
Goodchild Top Secret: The Battle for the Pentagon
Papers by Geoffrey Cowan and Leroy Aarons (Winner
of the Corporation for Public Broadcasting Best
Live Entertainment Award, 1992) As well as five
scripts this anthology includes a foreword by
Professor Michael Hackett, professor of directing
and theatre history at UCLA School of Theater,
Film and Television.
  The Complete Guide to Game Audio Aaron
Marks,2001 A gameography lists the computer games
Marks has created music for. Assuming readers to
be musicians and composers with little or no
background in computers, he explains such aspects
of the trade as essential skills and tools,
getting organized, finding and landing jobs,
bidding, creating the actual music and sound
effects and blending them together, game
platforms, and other topics. The disc contains
samples, demonstrations, interviews, forms, and
other material. Distributed in the US by Publisher
Group West. Annotation copyrighted by Book News,
Inc., Portland, OR.
  Air Force Manual United States. Department of
the Air Force,1976
  Signal ,2009
  Journal on Data Semantics II Stefano
Spaccapietra,Elisa Bertino,Sushil Jajodia,Roger B.
King,Dennis McLeod,Maria E. Orlowska,Leon
Strous,2005-01-27 The LNCS Journal on Data
Semantics is devoted to the presentation of
notable work that, in one way or another,
addresses research and development on issues
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related to data semantics. Based on the highly
visible publication platform Lecture Notes in
Computer Science, this new journal is widely
disseminated and available worldwide. The scope of
the journal ranges from theories supporting the
formal definition of semantic content to
innovative domain-specific applications of
semantic knowledge. The journal addresses
researchers and advanced practitioners working on
the semantic web, interoperability, mobile
information services, data warehousing, knowledge
representation and reasoning, conceptual database
modeling, ontologies, and artificial intelligence.
  Listening for What Matters Saul J. Weiner,Alan
Schwartz,2023 Our fascination with the topic of
contextualizing care began about twenty years ago
when the evidence-based medicine movement had
taken hold. We noticed that although medical
residents were skilled at identifying the latest
studies and guidelines, their care plans often
didn't seem appropriate once one considered the
life challenges some of their patients were
facing. We'd see, for instance, a patient with
poorly controlled asthma put on a higher dose of a
medication they weren't taking, rather than a
cheaper generic, when the context was that they
couldn't afford it. We coined the terms contextual
error to describe these kinds of mistakes and
contextualized care when patients' care plans are
adapted to their life circumstances--
  Aaron Marks' Complete Guide to Game Audio Aaron
Marks,2017-03-16 Whether trying to land that first
big gig or working to perfect the necessary skills
to fill a game world with sound, Aaron Marks’
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Complete Guide to Game Audio 3rd edition will
teach the reader everything they need to know
about the audio side of the multi-million dollar
video game industry. This book builds upon the
success of the second edition with even more
expert advice from masters in the field and notes
current changes within the growing video game
industry. The tools of the trade excerpts will
showcase what professionals, like Marty O’Donnell,
Richard Jacques and Tom Salta, use to create their
work and to help newcomers in the field prepare
their own sound studios. Sample contracts are
reviewed within the text as well as helpful advice
about contractual terms and negotiable points.
These sample contracts can also be found as a
downloadable zip for the reader’s convenience.
Aaron Marks also explores how to set your
financial terms and network efficiently along with
examples of how projects can go completely awry
and achieving the best results in often
complicated situations. Aaron Marks’ Complete
Guide to Game Audio serves as the ultimate
survival guide to navigating an audio career in
the video game industry. Key Features New, full
color edition with a complete update of
information. Added and expanded coverage of field
recording for games, creating voiceovers, adaptive
and interactive audio and other cutting edge sound
creation and implementation techniques used within
games. Update/Replacement of interviews. Include
interviews/features on international game audio
professionals New and expanded interview features
from game composers and sound designers of every
experience level such as Keith Arem, Bradley



14

Meyer, Christopher Tin and Rodney Gates including
many international professionals like Pasi
Pitkanen, Henning Nugel and Christos Panayides.
Expanded and updated game console coverage of the
Wii, Wii U, Xbox 360, Xbox One, PS3 and PS4.
Includes new scripting and middleware concepts and
techniques and review of powerful tools such as
FMOD and Wwise.
  News Commentary Essays Book II Charles
Henderson,2022-05-13 Dr. Charles Henderson’s newly
released News Commentary Essays Book II: Poignant
Responses to Fourth Estate Rancor is a vivid
collection of sociopolitical writings. The years
2014 to 2015 were significant in American history
because they were filled with news stories about
epic and sometimes controversial events. The
presidential campaign began to slowly heat up and
the news media reporters were caught flat-footed
when two inexperienced candidates, Donald Trump
and Ben Carson, surprisingly, jumped into the
lead. The military conflict in the Middle East
shifted to Syria, causing the op-ed foreign policy
writers to berate President Obama for hesitating
to enter into a third insurgency war. And last but
not least, the Supreme Court finally heard
arguments on the constitutionality of overturning
state bans on same sex marriage. That ruling, both
epic and controversial, is expected to lead to the
challenging of religious liberty. Henderson’s Book
II is an entertaining and insightful volume of
over four hundred essays touching on all manner of
complex political policies and social issues. It
contains eighteen different topics arranged in
chapters, alphabetically, from “Drones” to “Women
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in the Military,” encompassing other chapters
involving controversial subjects such as
homosexuality, morality, race, and social issues.
Pursuit of the unbiased truth is the hallmark of
this book’s narratives. Published by Christian
Faith Publishing, Dr. Henderson’s new book is a
grippingly eloquent and mind- broadening work of
educated opinion, with many of the essays written
in response to the rather conservative op-ed
pieces in the liberally inclined Washington Post.
In his writings, Henderson offers a rare mind of
clarity along with a serene strength of
conviction, secure in his foundation in God’s Word
amid the raging din of the modern world’s
political drama and ethical battlefields.
  Game Design Foundations Roger E. Pedersen,2003
Targeted for beginner to intermediate game
designers, this handbook has step-by-step, easy-
to-follow instructions on how to express concepts
into a real game.
  The Heist Mehwar Anjum,2014-10-02 A criminal
mastermind plans the heist of the Caliph's crown
in Baghdad's Golden Era. Everything goes fine
until greed engulfs destroying everyone including
the city... Baghdad in the modern era is nothing
like it was before. However USA suspects Iraq to
be making a new weapon. CIA send their best wing
NEST to infiltrate and investigate but what they
see changes their life forever.
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